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BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
 
In the Matter of the Application of American ) 
Wireless, Inc. for Designation as an Eligible ) 
Telecommunications Carrier for the Support and  )  File No. RA-2016-0072 
Purpose of Offering Lifeline High-Cost Support ) 
Under Connect America Fund ) 
 

 
STAFF REQUEST FOR EXTENSION OF TIME 

 

COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission and for its 

request, states as follows: 

 

1. On September 23, 2015, American Wireless, Inc. requested designation by the 

Missouri Public Service Commission (“Commission”) as an eligible telecommunications 

carrier for the purpose of receiving federal universal service support funds under the 

Lifeline program and high-cost support under the Connect America Fund.  

2.  On September 25, 2015, the Commission established a deadline for the Staff 

Recommendation in this matter for tomorrow, November 20. As of this date, the Staff 

has not completed its review of the Company’s application. The Staff has outstanding 

requests for information. The Staff asks that it be given a 30-day extension. If the 

remaining inquiry can be completed more quickly, then the Staff will make its 

recommendation as soon as practicable after receipt of the remaining information. 

WHEREFORE, the Staff requests that the Commission grant the Staff an 

additional 30 days to complete its review of the Company’s Application, until  

December 20, 2015. 
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Respectfully submitted, 

 
Colleen M. Dale 
Senior Counsel 
Missouri Bar No. 31624 
Attorney for the Staff of the 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P. O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102 
(573) 751-4255 (Telephone) 
cully.dale@psc.mo.gov 

 
 
 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing have been mailed, hand-delivered, 
transmitted by facsimile or electronically mailed to all counsel of record this  
19th day of November, 2015. 

 
 


